
From: Houck, Jason
Sent: 4/24/2014 10:48:04 AM
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Draft Tier 1 AL Addressing 20 kW Issue

Hi Erik,

I’ll try to get back to you by end of today.

Thanks,

Jason

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 2:03 PM 
To: Houck, Jason 
Cc: Franz, Damon A.
Subject: Draft Tier 1 AL Addressing 20 kW Issue

Jason,

Attached is a redline of the draft advice letter we plan to file this Friday. It memorializes the 
results of our meeting on April 11, 2014 with you, Ed, Judith and Damon, and the discussions 
we have had by phone since issuance of the disposition letter on April 15, 2014. As we 
agreed, PG&E’s approach to implementing D.12-12-033 will remain as proposed in our 
rejected Tier 1 filing (AL 4371-E), but PG&E is removing the one sentence we included in the 
Rule 1 definition that referenced 110 kWh per month. Our expectation is that this 
implementation approach will remain in effect for PG&E until it is reconsidered by the 
Commission in an appropriate proceeding.

Please let me know right away if you have any concerns with the language we propose to
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include in our Friday advice filing.

Thanks so much for working with us to resolve this matter.

Best regards,

Erik
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